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Long Term Organics Processing Options - Low Carbon 
Economy Challenge Application 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration be directed to include a City-owned Organics Processing 
Facility for submission to the Low Carbon Economy Challenge Fund. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on January 9, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. Your committee also received correspondence from Julia 
Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation Areas Inc. 
 
Your Committee further resolved that the future decision report include consideration of 
and potential mitigation requirements related to odour nuisance for nearby land users 
with particular attention to residential and that experiences from other jurisdictions and 
relevant regulations be provided as context. 
 
 
Attachments 
1. January 9, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division 
2. November 23, 2023 letter from Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon 

Afforestation Areas Inc. 


